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2016 REPORT REQUIREMENT 

 

This report is hereby submitted in response to the following reporting requirement: 

 

“On or before September 1, 2016, the Task Force shall report its preliminary findings to 

the Governor and, in accordance with § 2–1246 of the State Government Article, the General 

Assembly.” 

 

Source: Chapter 606, Acts of 2016 (Senate Bill 1143) 

 

SUMMARY 

 
The Maryland Department of Human Resource (DHR) hereby submits this report to the 

Maryland General Assembly on the plans for the creation of the Neshante and Chloe Davis 

Domestic Violence Prevention Task Force.  
 
DHR has identified and contacted potential members of the Task Force. Currently, applications 

for each member of the Task Force are pending with the appropriate appointing authority. 

 

Final recommendations to improve the ability of State and local government, community 

stakeholders, families, and individuals to identify and prevent domestic violence in Maryland 

will be issue by the Task Force on or before December 1, 2016 in accordance with the provisions 

of Chapter 606, Acts of 2016. 

 


